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Good evening,

For the Big Green Idea, I would like to recommend upgrading NMU vehicles to either one of two options (depending upon the vehicle): 

1. Bio-diesel for Diesel vehicles

a. Bio-diesel can be made from used cooking oils at area restaurants.  They typically are very cooperative as giving away this oil cuts the cost of having to have it removed.  

b. Bio-diesel typically costs about 50-95 cents per gallon to make.  Here is a website with many resources: http://freeenergynews.com/Directory/Biodiesel/ and another site about making it: http://www.biodieselcommunity.org/ 

c. This would save money for the university, create fewer emissions from campus vehicles. http://www.biodiesel.org/ 

2. LPG (Liquid Petroleum Gas) Conversion or Dual-Fuel for non-Diesel vehicles

a. This type of gas is typically far less expensive than the gas normally used.  There are two gases that are considered LPG: butane and propane and both sell at less than $1 per gallon.  

b. These types of conversions could also be done to “game buses” that NMU uses as well.  One aspect about these conversions that is interesting is that the vehicles can still use traditional gas in their regular tanks (if extended travel were necessary, then regular gas stations could still be used once the LPG ran out). 

c. Here’s a report from Shell Gas about uses around the world: http://www.shellgaslpg.com/site/page/12/lang/en 

d. In Australia, all public vehicles are required to undergo this conversion and many individuals purchase vehicles that are “dual fuel”, here is a link to vehicles that GM (Holden) & Ford sell in Australia: http://www.webwombat.com.au/motoring/news_reports/dual-fuel-ve-commodore.htm 

e. Here is a link to a do-it-yourself site that provides additional information:  http://wps.com/LPG/LPG-book-final.html and another person’s outlook on the conversion: http://www.greenlivingtips.com/articles/39/1/Converting-cars-to-LPG-Autogas.html 

I do not know of all of the logistics in relation to these options, but I believe they will both have long term benefits for NMU.  A course or club could be set-up for students in the Alternative Energies Minor who could assist in the production/collection of bio-diesel and the necessary conversions of the vehicles could possibly be performed by students undertaking the Automotive Services Associate’s degree (this would give NMU students an edge in future employment and personal business opportunities by knowing how to install such specialized conversions).  I would imagine that NMU could secure grant monies to begin these types of programs, particularly if there was some involvement in educating the local community about alternative energy options.  

I hope you find these ideas helpful.
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Mindelei 

Mindelei Wuori
Secretary/Treasurer
Phi Delta Kappa International
c/o School of Education
Northern Michigan University
1401 Presque Isle Avenue
Marquette, MI 49855
http://www.pdkintl.org/ 
